
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

6th February 2025 
 

                                      Trip to Lower Drayton Farm  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that we will be having a fun-filled day out at Lower Drayton Farm! 
During our visit on 13th March 2025. The children will experience a fun Tractor ride, see where 
the crops are grown and have the opportunity to visit the farm animals. It promises to be an 
exciting and educational day! 
 
We will be travelling by coach to and from the venue, leaving school at 9.20am and arriving back 
at school at approximately 2.45pm ready to be collected at 3.00pm.  
 
Children will need to wear their normal Nursery uniform, consisting of black joggers, a white polo 
top, a red hoody, and trainers. Please ensure children have a waterproof coat for the trip.  
 
Please provide a packed lunch for your child in a named plastic bag, using disposable packaging 
for the trip. This will help ensure convenience and cleanliness during our outing (no glass bottles 
or fizzy drinks please).  
 
The trip will cost £26.00 and payment can be made via ParentPay. By making payment, you are 
giving consent for us to take your child on the school visit.  
 
We are looking forward to embarking on this adventure with your child and creating cherished 
memories together. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Fear 

  
 
 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


